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Reports from Sandra Currie, Vice-Chair, BoFEP AGM, November 30th, 2023.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Video Project Working Group Report
Thanks to Michelle Tremblay and Bronte Thomas, both of BoFEP, we had a wonderful conversation with Chief Hugh Akagi posted to the BoFEP YouTube channel. Please take some time and listen to Chief Hugh’s words and reflections on the Bay of Fundy. 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZE4X7Wn7_lC33v_riL9QvQ 
We are continuing to work on this item and are scheduling a meeting for the new year to continue the project. Anyone wishing to be involved is welcome!

Coastal Erosion Working Group
The Terms of Reference for the Coastal Communities – Marginalized and Under-represented Populations Resource Collection Committee has been developed and is a working document. A call to action was sent out for BoFEP members to respond to a government of Nova Scotia survey on Coastal Protection.
BoFEP members with information about Coastal Communities and Environments are encouraged to pass along links.  This committee needs some involvement from BoFEP members, with the damage from extreme weather in 2023 we feel there is an opportunity to help people understand how things are changing and connect with resources. 
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